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SVEAFASTIGHETER ANNOUNCES CHANGES IN 
EXECUTIVE MANAGEMENT
Sveafastigheter announces that Martina Lous-Christensen will leave the company today as 
CFO. The recruitment process for a new CFO will begin immediately.
An organisational change will also be implemented during the recruitment process. Finance 
and accounting will be split into two separate units. Kristel Eismann, Head of Treasury and 
IR, will continue to be responsible for finance, while an interim Accounting Manager will be 
appointed to manage the accounting department. Both functions will report directly to the 
CEO.

“I would like to thank Martina for her work as CFO during a defining time for the company 
where she was an important part of the team that ensured the successful listing of the 
company last fall”, says Erik Hävermark, CEO of Sveafastigheter.

For further information, please contact:
Moa Andersson, Head of communication, Sveafastigheter
press@sveafastigheter.se

About Sveafastigheter
Sveafastigheter owns, manages and develops people's homes. The property portfolio 
consists of a wide range of rental apartments in growth regions in Sweden. The buildings are 
managed and developed with a local presence and commitment. Sveafastigheter develops 
and builds new sustainable housing where the demand for housing is the greatest. The 
company’s Certified Adviser is FNCA Sweden AB.


